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T.K. Stephens’ Greater Salt Lake
When: 7:00 am - 10:00 pm
Where: George S and Deolores Dore 
Eccles Art Gallery, SCC

“Resume/Cover Letter Writing” 
Workshops
When: All Day
Where: SCC: 1061-L, TRC: Basement of 
Student Center

Equality Involvement Club 
Meeting
When: 4:00pm
Where: TRC: Student Center, Parlor B

“How to Find a Job on Campus” 
Workshops
When: All Day
Where: TRC: Basement of Student Center, 
SCC: 1061-L

“Resume/Cover Letter Writing” 
Workshops
When: All Day
Where: SCC: 1061-L, TRC: Basement of 
Student Center

T.K. Stephens’ Greater Salt Lake
When: 7:00 am - 10:00 pm
Where: George S and Deolores Dore 
Eccles Art Gallery, SCC

Academic Success Workshops
When: 10:00 am - 11:00 am
Where: TRC: STC 242

T.K. Stephens’ Greater Salt Lake
When: 7:00 am - 10:00 pm
Where: George S and Deolores Dore 
Eccles Art Gallery, SCC

Women’s Volleyball vs. 
Northwest College
When: 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm
Where: TRC: LAC

Women’s Volleyball vs. Casper 
College
When: 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm
Where: TRC: LAC

Forever Plaid
When: 7:30 pm - 10:00 pm
Where: SCC Grand Theater

Women’s Volleyball vs. Western 
Nebraska CC
When: 11:00 am - 12:00 pm
Where: TRC: LAC

Women’s Volleyball vs. MSU-
West Plains
When: 3:00 pm - 4:00 pm
Where: TRC: LAC

Forever Plaid: Matinee
When: 2:00 pm - 4:30 pm
Where: SCC Grand Theater

Forever Plaid
When: 7:30 pm - 10:00 pm
Where: SCC Grand Theater

Labor Day
When: All Day
Where: NO CLASSES - COLLEGE 
CLOSED

Career ‘Expresso’ Yourself
When: All Day
Where: SCC: 1-061L, TRC: STC 002

T.K. Stephens’ Greater Salt Lake
When: 7:00 am - 10:00 pm
Where: George S and Deolores Dore 
Eccles Art Gallery, SCC

Club Rush / Resource Fair
When: 11:00 am - 1:00 pm
Where: TRC: West side of Student Center

Tutoring & Learning Center 
Open House
When: 10:30 am - 2:30 pm
Where: TRC: Markosian Library

Thursday      3  

Friday     4

Saturday     5

For more information on these events, please visit www.globeslcc.com/calendar

What’s Hip, Hot, and Happenin’ on Campus
Wednesday    2

Monday       7

Tuesday       8

Follow us at:
facebook.com/masscommcenter @GlobeSLCCglobeslcc.com instagram.com/masscommcenter slcc.edu/mcc

The Globe 
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The Globe is proud to present a new Instagram contest! Show us #lifeatslcc through the 
eyes of your camera. A winning photo will be printed in The Globe each week and the 
winner will receive Quick Wits tickets, an iTunes gift card or a Bruin Bites gift card. 
Instagram users
In the caption of your photo, please include:
• a mention of the MCC handle (@masscommcenter)
• the hashtag #lifeatslcc
• the hashtag for your campus, e.g. #SouthCity
Non-Instagram users / Alternate submission method
• Email contest.globe@slcc.edu with an attachment of your photo
• Provide a caption for your photo and include the hashtag #lifeatslcc 
and a hashtag for your campus, e.g. #TaylorsvilleRedwood
Disclaimer: By uploading an image to Instagram where you mention @masscommcenter, or attaching 
any image that is sent to contest.globe@slcc.edu you are allowing The Mass Communication Center 
and any of its student mediums to redistribute that image at their discretion (print, online, social media, 
etc.) If your image is used by MCC media, proper credit will be given as the source of the image.

Student‘s Showcase Life @ SLCC’
Be an Instagram Contest Winner - @indig_wsu
“Heavy Metal” @Taylorsville Redwood Campus

Students benefit from new rate reduction for UTA transit pass

The OneCard is good for dozens of great things around Campus, but you may 
not know it’s also good off-campus for UTA bus rides. Salt Lake Community 
College has recently lowered the price of UTA passes to $15.00 for students. The 
B-Line is excellent for getting between campuses, but for students who need to use 
public transportation, the UTA student bus pass is a great way to go.

Starting this fall, students can get a regular 30-day pass for $15.00, good on 

SLCC students get discounted UTA bus fare with their OneCard. 
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Students benefit from new rate reduction for UTA transit pass
Kachina Choate
Staff  Writer         

The OneCard is good for dozens of great things around Campus, but you may 
not know it’s also good off-campus for UTA bus rides. Salt Lake Community 
College has recently lowered the price of UTA passes to $15.00 for students. The 
B-Line is excellent for getting between campuses, but for students who need to use 
public transportation, the UTA student bus pass is a great way to go.

Starting this fall, students can get a regular 30-day pass for $15.00, good on 

Trax and buses, or a Premium 30-day pass, which includes Frontrunner use for 
only $36.00.  For students who do not want to worry about having to purchase a 
pass every month can get a semester pass for $57.00, or the premium for $136.00. 

“I think its good that [bus passes] are cheaper. With tuition so high and having 
to pay rent, gas, and sometimes helping family out financially, it can be expensive,” 
says SLCC student Manuel Bernal Adame. 

To buy a UTA bus pass go to rideuta.com/studentpass, select SLCC, then enter 
your S-number and name. You will then be able to determine which pass suits 
your needs.  After you enter your payment information you will need to take your 
OneCard to the information desk for activation. 

One of the best parts of having a bus pass is that you never have to worry about 
finding parking on campus.  SLCC students get discounted UTA bus fare with their OneCard. 

Student Premium pass includes use of Frontrunner for longer trips.

 ■ Photo by  Joe Tordi f f

 ■ Photo by  An Errant Knight
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Get acquainted with a few bright SLCC international students
Submitted by International Student Services 

My name is David Godoy and I am from Venezuela. 
I’m 41 years old. I’m married and I have four children. 
My family is my primary responsibility. Even when 
my semesters are in session, I spend time with my wife 
and each one of my children. I have responsibilities 
in my church and I take care of many things. One of 
them is preparing academically. I studied English as 
a second language at SLCC in order to be prepare 
for my major classes. I’m studying Engineering and 
I regularly attend my classes and do my homework. 
I study and do homework even before the semester 
begins.

I have received several awards while studying 
my major classes at SLCC. They are: 2013-2014 
Myrtle & Earl Walker Scholarship, Mary Cone 
Barrie Scholarship Award,  2014-15 Pepsi Generation 
Excellence Cash Award,  Coca Cola New Century 
Scholarship,  Dr. Sherrie Ford Manufacturing as a 
Career Path Scholarship and the  2014-2015 Myrtle & 
Earl Walker Scholarship.

Each year hundreds of students travel to Utah to attend Salt Lake Community College. They enter the U.S. to get to know its diverse culture.  In return, their presence 
creates opportunities for SLCC students, faculty and staff to broaden their knowledge and experience of today’s global environment.

This semester, SLCC will serve almost 400 international students from 60 countries on its campuses. SLCC welcomes international students seeking a rewarding 
educational experience in the United States.  

My name is Ludovica Giusti and I am an international student at SLCC, but most 
importantly I am a Bruin! I am originally from Italy and I moved to the United States 
three years ago seeking a higher education.

My experience at SLCC is growing semester after semester as I observe closely 
what it takes for me to be successful in this country and in the college itself. I have 
come to the conclusion that pursuing what you are most passionate about is the one 
and only key that unlocks the door of success and lets you start walking the path to 
your finish line. 

I have fought for my interests and dreams as a student and leader, and finally 
uphold the position of student senator for all students at SLCC. I am the one who will 
actively seek out their problems, but most importantly their solutions, to ultimately 
create a “better college experience as a whole”-Senate Mission Statement. I want to 
show how successful an education can make you. I will forever cherish how SLCC 
turned me into one successful student.

Raushan Gultekin 
came to SLCC from 
Lund, Sweden. 

Gultekin helped 
lead the Bruins to 
consecutive SWAC 
titles and two NJCAA 
National Tournament 
appearances during 
her two years with 
SLCC. 

Last year, Rau led 
the Bruins in assists 
with 145 and steal 
with 98, averaging 
11.9 points per game. 
Raushan was named 
1st Team All-Region 
and 3rd Team All-
American in her 
final season with the 
Bruin. 

She caught the 
eye of many big 
name colleges but 
chose to continue 
her college career 
at the University of 
San Francisco in 
California.

1.	 China
2.	 Saudi Arabia
3.	 South Korea
4.	 Venezuela
5.	 Vietnam
6.	 Japan

1.	 Business
2.	 General Studies
3.	 Engineering 
4.	 Accounting & Finance
5.	 ESL
6.	 Computer Science

TOP COUNTRIES & FIELDS OF 
STUDY OF 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

Venezuelan international student David Godoy.
Italian international student Ludovica Giusti.

Raushan Gultekin playing for the SLCC Bruins.
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Get acquainted with a few bright SLCC international students

The 2015 Big Stars, Bright Nights Concert Series is a Program of Park City Institute - A Nonprofit Organization

Tickets: 435-655-3114
BigStarsBrightNightsConcerts.org

Gates open at 5:30 p.m.
Show starts at 7:00 p.m.

“An artist with vision
and a songwriter with

limitless potential.”
~ Billboard

ALOE BLACC
SEPTEMBER 06, 2015

DEER VALLEY® RESORT

SPECIAL 2-FOR-1
STUDENT OFFER

(2 TICKETS FOR $45 - $22.50 EACH)
MENTION PROMO CODE: “COLLEGE241”

JU
ST ADDED

MARY BETH

MAZIA
RZ

PCI_BSBN2015_AloeBlack_UU_half_final.pdf   1   8/24/15   6:22 PM
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Guadalupe Sandoval Rodriguez 
Staff  Writer/Photographer        

Forever Plaid, the off-Broadway musical revue written by Stuart Ross, is now the opening show for the 25th Anniversary 
season of the Grand Theater. It is a revue of the harmony pop groups of the 1950’s, such as the Four Freshmen and the Four 
Aces. 

Our heroes, The Plaids, embody the clean-cut vocal group styles popular during their period. They are a joyous quartet, 
who are just setting their sights on recording an album when tragedy strikes the four man group. The play begins with The 
Plaids returning from beyond the grave for one last performance of musical grandeur.

“This wonderful fun revue is chock-full of classic barbershop quartet harmonies. Squabbling over the smallest intonations 
and executing their charmingly outlandish choreography with over-zealous precision, the Plaids are guaranteed to supply you 
with a night of memorable entertainment,” says Interim Director Seth Miller.

“These guys make naiveté look good!” says Director, Jim Christian. “‘Forever Plaid’ takes us on a time travel journey 
back to this sweeter, simple life. These four guys are true believers in music, in dreams, and in being a Plaid. Their world is 
fi lled with iconic images of mid-century Americana: Perry Como, after school jobs, Ed Sullivan, Latin rhythms, high school 
dances, and sing-alongs. They strive to do their best because they thing that’s how the rest of the word functions, too. And they 

also see the glass as half full…of chocolate 
milk.”

The cast consists of: Frankie, played by 
Mark Daniels, who has been a ‘Plaid’ for 
over 20 years. Recently, he was given the 
Utah High School Activities Association 
Theater Teacher of the Year Award for 
2015;  Jinx, played by Nick Morris who has 
appeared in such plays as “La Cage aux 
Folles,” “Urinetown,” “The Wizard of Oz,” 
“Xanadu” and “Into the Woods.”; Smudge, 
played by B.J. Whimpey, a graduate of 
Weber State University with a degree in 
Musical Theater;  and Sparky, played by 
Jonathan Baker and is his second production 
of the “Forever Plaid” revue.  

The creative crew as well as the production 
crew also deserve a round of applause for 
making this event, a fun fi lled nostalgic night 
of song and dance in harmony.

The show will continue to run until 
September 19, 2015 with shows at 7:30 p.m 
Thursday - Saturday each week.  

It’s more than just music. Forever Plaid is a story told through song and humor currently playing at the Grand 
Theatre on South City Campus.



8  -  The Globe					         www.globeslcc.com	              September 2, 2015 September 2, 2015  	    www.facebook.com/masscommcenter                         The Globe  -  9  

Service learning emphasizes volunteer opportunities at SLCC
Kachina Choate
Staff  Writer      

Salt Lake Community College recently held a Community Engagement Fair 
at South City and Taylorsville Redwood Campuses. The Thayne Center set up 
the fairs in order to give students, faculty and staff an opportunity to meet SLCC 
community partners.  

“The Thayne Center works with over a hundred organizations, [and] our 
community partners [said] one of the things they said they wanted was an 
opportunity to connect with more students,” says Sean Crossland, Interim Director 
of the Thayne Center. “We are really just trying to bridge the gap between the 
community and what we do here at Salt Lake Community College.”

Some of the community partners associated with the Thayne Center are: 
Service Learning, the Community Writing Center, Easter Seals, Catholic 
Community Services and South Valley Sanctuary, as well as many others who 

had booths at the fair. Participants not only learned about service opportunities, 
they also enjoyed pizza, donuts, and muffins.

What many students may not realize is that many of the classes they sign up for 
are service-learning classes.  

These classes all include a service component combined with academic 
instruction.  

Service-learning classes focus on critical, reflective thinking and personal and 
civic responsibility.  Some of the service learning classes include Anthropology, 
English and Political Science. 

 The Thayne Center can help you find the perfect service opportunity, whether 
it is gardening, tutoring, or educating about domestic violence.  

“Everything you do as a community service can benefit yourself and the people 
you care about,” says Crossland. “It’s not about going out and helping some other 
community that needs your help, it’s about making the world more what you want 
to see [as well as] a better place.”

Students explore volunteer opportunities at SLCC’s Community Engagement Fair.

Gardening is just one of the options for service learning opportunites.

 ■ Photo by  Kachina Choate

 ■ Photo by  Kachina Choate
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Service learning emphasizes volunteer opportunities at SLCCVeteran of historic WWII battle is inspiration for SLCC student
Jake Zaugg
Staff  Writer      

Salt Lake Community College student, Brad Bennion, recently gave The Globe 
a chance to tell the story of his grandfather, Doctor Don Weiler Bennion. Weiler 
was a man from another time. Born nearly a hundred years ago in Salt Lake 
City, he was a boy who split his years between schooling and the family ranch in 
Manilla. Weiler spent his long summer days herding sheep, riding horses, hunting, 
and fishing, and his family often heard him say it was the perfect place for a boy 
to grow up.

Before long, the looming shadow of the Second World War beckoned the 
servicemen and women of the United States, the attack on Pearl Harbor provided 
the impetus for Weiler to join the Air Force, then the newly-fledged Army Air 
Corps.

Unfortunately, Weiler was forced out of the Air Corps due to asthma, but made 
an excellent candidate for the United States Marines where Weiler was promoted 
to Captain in a short time.

 Allied plans took him to Japan where he participated in the invasion of Iwo 
Jima in conjunction with D-Day on the European front. Weiler soon learned that 
war was an experience you would do well to forget. Six months later, the Japanese 
had surrendered and the war was over. Weiler parted from his troop, and to Brad’s 
knowledge never saw them or the South Pacific again. 

  “My grandpa never really talked about the war, the only evidence we have is 
a single letter written to his family a month after the famous flag raising at Mount 
Suribachi,” says Brad. “ He witnessed it personally from the base of the mountain.”

Weiler graduated first from the University of Utah then from a separate dental 
school. He opened a successful practice in Millcreek where he met his wife. Nearly 

fifty years later during his retirement, Weiler spent his days volunteering at the 
Veterans Hospital and Salt Lake County Aging Department. He spent enough 
hours in the service of the community to be formally honored by Mayor Corroon 
in 2011.

Brad talks about when his grandfather was in public and saw fellow veterans in 
uniform, he would make a point to approach them and shake each of their hands.

 Weiler believed he was a small part of a larger community and devoted part 
of his time as a dentist, providing free services for clients who couldn’t pay. 
Furthermore, after Weiler was discharged, he voted in every local, state, and 
federal election that he could. He knew that however insignificant a vote may 
seem, it is not quite as insignificant after you’ve seen a foxhole full of dead men 
who fought to keep that right alive.

 “My grandfather’s service directly influenced my thinking about how we as 
individuals should fit into a community – that everyone has a way to give back,” 
says Brad “It’s helped me strive to be a better student, and to use my talents to 
better enrich those around me.” 

 ■ Photo cour tesy of  Bennion Family

 ■ Photo cour tesy of  Bennion Family

Students explore volunteer opportunities at SLCC’s Community Engagement Fair.

Bennion when he first joined the Air Force, but later left due to illness.

Captain Bennion participated in the invasion of Iwo Jima during WWII.
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Students find creative outlets in SLCC clubs and organizations
Kachina Choate
Staff  Writer      

College is known as a time to explore and have new experiences. One way is 
to explore one or many of the dozens of clubs on campus. The perfect opportunity 
for this is Club Rush, happening September 8th at Taylorsville Redwood Campus, 
September 9th at South City Campus and September 10th at Jordan Campus.

“In Club Rush you can find out about clubs that you may not be aware of. Every 
club is represented at Club Rush,” says Thomas Baggaley associate professor of 
music at SLCC.

The purpose of Club Rush is to help students understand which clubs are 

available on campus and what they are about. There are clubs in production, 
such as the CAM Production Club, or something for music-oriented students, 
like Resonance. With over 150 clubs at SLCC, students can find one to fit almost 
anything they can think of. And, if they have a new idea for a club, it’s simple 
enough to create one and start attracting like-minded members!

“Clubs give the student the opportunity to round out their education with 
experiences that go beyond the classroom and better prepare them for their careers 
and life in general,” says Baggaley.

For more information and a list of student clubs visit orgsync.com and click on 
browse organizations – and make sure to visit Club Rush at a campus near you.

All SLCC clubs can be found at Clubs and Organizations Orgsync link.

American Indian Student Leadership from most recent Club Rush event.

 ■ Photo byStephen Romney

 ■ Photo by  Guadalupe Sandoval Rodr iguez
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Your teaching career 
path happens to go 
right through town.
Your next big move could be right here in Salt Lake. At University of Phoenix, we 
shape our curriculum around the skills employers are actively seeking, so your 
studies can prepare you for a brighter future. Get started at our local campus and 
see how far you can go.

 

Visit phoenix.edu/utah 
or call us at 801.506.4166
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